
  

  

REFERENCE:  16FOI 91 
 
You requested the following information: 

1) How many laptops/ PCs have been lost or stolen from your department since May 
2015? 

2) How many of those contained confidential or sensitive information? 

3) How many computer discs/ USB memory sticks or flash drives have been lost or 
stolen from your department since May 2015? 

4) How many of those contained confidential or sensitive information? 
 
 
We have handled your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
 
A1.  One laptop has been reported as lost since May 2015.    The loss was fully 
investigated with appropriate action taken. 

  
There have been no laptops or PCs reported stolen since May 2015. 

 
A2.  The lost laptop was fully encrypted and did not contain confidential or sensitive 
information. 

 
A3.  None.   

 
A4.  See response to Q3 above. 
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